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24 March 2022 

Billbergia 

Suite 101, 25 Angas Street,  

Meadowbank NSW 2114 

 

Acoustic Response to RFI 

JOB NUMBER: 200413 

REVISION NO.: [A] 

SUBJECT PREMISES : 26-42 Eden St & 161-179 Princes Hwy, Arncliffe 

 

This letter has been prepared in response to the DPIE Request for additional information Item 22 which states: 

“22. Confirm whether the Acoustic statement has considered the revised proposal.” 

It is confirmed that the Acoustic Statement (200413 AC-LTR [A]) has considered the revised proposal. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sean Matthews 

Senior Acoustics Engineer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


